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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Fri 3 June 
Feast of Sacred Heart Mass 
11.00am 
Sat 4 June 
P&F Bunnings Sunshine 
Sausage Sizzle 
Wed 8 June 
Parent Eucharist meeting 
with Maria Forde 7-8pm 
(Auditorium) 
Mon 13 June 
Queen’s Birthday Public 
Holiday - NO SCHOOL 
Thurs 16 June 
Grade 6 Leadership Day 
Fri 17 June 
AOM Assembly 
Wed 22 June 
P/T/S Chats after school  
Thurs 23 June 
P/T/S Chats all day - No 
school for the children 
Fri 24 June 
End of Term 2 at 3.15pm 
Mon 11 July 
Start of Term 3 
 

Sacraments 
Wed June 8 
Parent Eucharist Meeting 7-
8pm 
Sun 24 July 
10.30am Eucharist 4H 
Sun 31 July 
10.30am Eucharist 4G 
Wed 3 Aug 
Parent Reconciliation Meeting 
7-8pm 
Wed 31 Aug 
Parent Confirmation Meeting 
7-8pm 
Thurs 8 Sept 
7.00pm First Reconciliation 
Fri 11 Nov 
7.00pm Confir-
mation 

Prayer in Winter 
God gives us the changing seasons. The seasons help us remember God’s 

presence. 
God, in the winter we ask you to give us strength for the cold months 

ahead. On chilly nights help us to know that you are with us. Thank you 
for warm jackets and softly falling rain, for hot chocolate and for friends 

with whom we play. Help us to see you in the beauty of winter and in 
one another. Amen 

Luke 10:25-37    The Parable of the Good Samaritan “Who is my neighbour?”  

Dear Parent, 
 

This week has been a great week of learning at Our Lady’s school! I urge you to 
regularly visit the class sites so that you keep updated and connected with your 
child’s learning at school. The information about the focus of the learning that 
your child will be immersed in for the week can 
be a great conversation topic at home for you 
to discuss with your child. 
 
I invite you to come to our whole school Mass 
tomorrow at 11 o’clock to celebrate the Feast 
of the Sacred Heart. Thank you for your gold 
coin donations which will be presented to a 
representative of the St. Vincent de Paul Socie-
ty who use the school ‘s donations to help the 
most vulnerable in our local area. 
 
In this Year of Mercy it is particularly important to think of others who do not 
have the many material things that we are lucky enough to have. Thank you for 
your thoughtful generosity, it will make a difference to many families. 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A SPECIAL FAREWELL MASS FOR 

BISHOP VINCENT LONG 

Saturday 4th of June at 11am in Our Lady’s Church 

We encourage you all to attend and show Bishop Long how 

much he is loved and appreciated by both Our Lady’s School 

and Parish. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

Lydia Lassila an Olympic gold and bronze medallist in aerial skiing came back to Our Lady’s, 

where she attended primary school to share her experiences of pursuing her goals and ful-

filling her dreams The Year Six children were inspired by Lydia’s story and by the fact that she 

was a student at Our Lady’s just like they are now. They watched Lydia’s new film which tells 

of her journey to becoming the greatest aerial skier in the world. The movie is called: ‘The 

Will to Fly’. Watch out for it! I’m sure all the Year Six students would agree that it is a must 

see movie! 

THANK YOU LYDIA 

IT WAS GREAT HAVING YOU BACK AT OUR LADY’S! 



Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

KEEPING OURSELVES WARM AND HEALTHY DURING WINTER 

This week we have truly felt the cold of Winter upon us. Although the days began as very cold each day we 

have been able to enjoy the sunshine. There are many ways that we can work together to support our chil-

dren to keep warm and to stay healthy.  

Please make sure that the children are wearing their full winter uniform each day except for days when they 

have sport. With the cold it is important that they have a waterproof jacket to keep out the rain and the 

cold. The school uniform shop sells lovely dark blue jackets which compliment the winter uniform if your 

child doesn’t already have a warm jacket to wear to school. 

Please speak to your child about simple but important hygiene 

to keep germs away. Making sure they wash their hands after 

they go to the toilet. That they remember to put their hands in 

front of their moth when they sneeze. It is important that they 

know to use a tissue or a handkerchief to wipe their nose.  

Talking to children about their food choices and encouraging 

healthy food choices is also an important way to keep healthy. 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS BUNNINGS  

BARBEQUE SATURDAY 4th JUNE 

Please come and support our wonderful 

Parents and Friends Committee and all the 

volunteers to raise money for our school. 

Please remember to fill in and return the Parent  

Advisory Board Food Survey.  

It is a great opportunity for your voice to be heard. 



Dear Families,  
For afternoon tea, a large fruit platter is served in addition to the items listed above.   Afternoon Tea and the Daily 
Activities may change due to circumstances on any given day.  Our program is designed for children of different ages & 
differences. Outside play is encouraged when the weather is fine. Children have a choice to participate in inside or 
outside activities  2016 enrolments are open now and you can fill the enrolment forms online from our website, 
www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au  before your child attends the session. For more information please contact our 
staff at Our Lady’s School from 2:45 p.m-6:00 p.m. For all accounts queries 
please contact our office. Our office email address is Childrensser-
vices.vic@ymca.org.au ,PH- 8371 0500. Our school email address is ourlady-
soshc@ymca.org.au , PH-0401 700 401If you or someone else is picking up your 
child (children) early on your behalf and if you child/ren are not attending the 
after school care, please let OSHC coordinator know. 
 
Forms and more information available at the Office! 

DAY ACTIVITY AFTERNOON TEA 

MONDAY Kids choice free painting Crackers, custard 

TUESDAY Fun making your own snowflakes Garlic bread 

WEDNESDAY Pine cone art and craft for kids Noodles 

THURSDAY Fish paper craft for kids Rice cake with spread 

FRIDAY Kids in kitchen cooking -pancakes Bread sandwich with jam/spread 

For all Bookings and Cancellations 
please call us directly on 0401 700 401 
Email us: ourladysoshc@ymca.org.au 

For any Account Information please call our office on: 8371 0500 
www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au 

Please come and show your support for Our Lady’s 

Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser 
this Saturday 4th June 

Bunnings Warehouse – Ballarat Rd Sunshine 

 

 

 

Parents & Friends Committee 
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